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Tuesday 4th June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

A trip to Black park country park has been organised for Year 3 to have an end of year picnic. This will take place 

on Wednesday 19th June.  This trip will provide children with an excellent opportunity to practise their social 

and emotional skills that we have been practising all year during PSHE through team games.  It will also be a 

chance for them to unwind and celebrate a successful year in year 3. 

We will be travelling by minibus to Black park. Children are required to wear full school uniform, but can wear 

trainers should they wish. Please wear weather appropriate clothing, e.g. hat and sunglasses if sunny or a coat if 

it is cold. Your child will need a packed lunch in a disposable bag with their name clearly written on the bag. Also, 

we would request no fizzy drinks, sweets or glass bottles, please. If your child is entitled to free school meals, a 

packed lunch will be provided. If this is required, please let your child’s class teacher know. 

We will be departing Willow at 9:30am, and departing Black park at 1:45pm. 

This trip will not cost your child anything. 

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Many thanks, 

Year 3 team 


